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$750 to Pinellas County Government Employees for Taking the Vax
9-21-2021
Oppose

First, I'd like to thank the board for not passing the new gas tax. Also, |
am pleased that property taxes will be going down this year for an
average savings of $50. There is however an issue that I'd like to address:
the $750 per Pinellas county employee incentive to get the COVID
vaccine. This is shocking and | am very disappointed in the board for
passing such a measure. Who voted for and against this? Please watch
this 3 minute video from the latest FDA meeting in which the booster
was denied to see the reasons why community members stand against
manipulating county employees into taking the vaccine with cash
incentives: https://ourtube.co.uk/v/sYrbM6 Aden Barnes
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